

[image: ]

          Buhl Building • 535 Griswold Street, Suite 600 • Detroit, MI 48226 • (313) 223-2100


PUBLIC NOTICE


June 27, 2024

The scheduled Board of Directors meeting on June 27, 2024, at 2:00 PM in the Buhl Building, 535 Griswold St., Suite 600, Detroit, MI48226, has been CANCELED due to the unforeseen illness of a board member, which has resulted in an inadequate quorum. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. Arrangements are being made to convene a special meeting within the coming week. A public notice will be issued to apprise all concerned parties of the new date and time for the rescheduled meeting.
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